14.

PUTRESCIBLE PROCESSING PLANT UPDATE

The Committee considered a report from Tony Moore, Resource Analyst, Solid Waste updating the
Committee on the investigations into alternative waste technologies and progress with Global
Renewables Limited (GRL) investigating the provision of a putrescible processing facility.

The report gave details of the background to the discussions with GRL and the current situation and
the results of progress with alternative waste technologies such as:

) The HotRot Unit currently being trialed at Metro Place,
° Vermiculture (worm-farming).

The Committee decided that the City Water and Waste Unit report back to Committee in early 2003
concerning progress on the Global Renewables feasibility study and a suggested way forward.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


